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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Submit your views ahead of upcoming Committee meeting; Data Security & Protection Toolkit guidance; List of restricted medicines for parallel export in the UK. 







		




			Input into our July Committee Meeting 
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Ahead of a full Committee meeting in July, we are seeking views from pharmacy owners via a short poll. Our Committee will have a discussion on the poll results at the meeting before reporting back to the sector afterwards. 

This new way of working follows our rebrand on 30th May which signalled the start of our new approach to engagement to help us to build stronger relationships with pharmacy owners. We hope his new approach will help us better engage with members and listen to pharmacy’s views better. 

We hope that as many of you as possible will share your thoughts with us – this is your chance to feed directly into the Committee. 









		Read more 






		Answer the survey 




		




			Reminder: Data Security & Protection Toolkit 2023 guidance available
We have released new guidance to assist pharmacy owners in completing the 2022/23 Data Security and Protection Toolkit (DSPTK) before the deadline of Friday 30th June 2023.

The DSPTK is a tool used to make a pharmacy's information governance (IG) declaration and ensure appropriate data security protections. Our support for pharmacy owners (members) includes improvements to the Toolkit's layout, question wording, and pharmacy-specific tips.

Read more







		




			Updated list of medicines which must not be parallel exported from the UK
To help ensure the continued supply of medicines to meet the needs of UK patients, the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has now added the following products to its list of medicines which must not be parallel exported from the UK:
·  Semaglutide, Dulaglutide - all strengths, solution for injection; 
·  Exenatide - all strengths, solution for injection; 
·  Liraglutide - 6mg/ml, solution for injection; and 
·  Insulin degludec + Liraglutide - 100units/ml + 3.6mg/ml, solution for injection. 

Find out more
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Attention all
Pharmacy Owners:

WE NEED YOUR THOUGHTS!





